From: Gupta, Charu 
Sent: Wednesday, November 12, 2014 11:28 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: Trip notification

Hi Steve,

Air, hotel, and registration fees were paid for by the Cities for Financial Empowerment Fund. The event was the Bank On 2.0 conference, which was held on November 6th in Washington, D.C.

Please let me know if I should provide any additional information.

Thanks!

Charu

Charu Gupta

Program & Policy Manager

City of Chicago Treasurer’s Office

